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ABOUT THE PROJECT: 

October is now upon us and with it we are 
reminded of the fact that winter and the colder 
weather is coming. Already the evenings are brisk 
and there is a chill in the morning air. Those 
experiencing homelessness often have a difficult 
time with this change of season. We all know the 
feeling of having cold hands and how lovely it is to 
pull on a warm pair of mit.ts or gloves. This fall we 
are collecting new and used {but clean) mittens, 
which will be distributed to the homeless in the 
downtown area along with Tim Hortons gift cards 
which will allow them to get a warm meal or drink. 
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